
MOTION 

No. 104 

Encouraging the commercial production of hemp on PEI 

Peter Bevan-Baker gives notice that tomorrow he will move, seconded by Hal Perry, the following Motion: 

WHEREAS agriculture on PEI is heavily dependent on a single crop; 

AND WHEREAS increased diversity in the agricultural sector will be beneficial to famers, the 

economy and our land and water; 

AND WHEREAS the climate of PEI is ideal for growing hemp; 

AND WHEREAS hemp can be used in a variety of products including human and animal food, 

building materials, fabrics, furniture, counter tops, walls, and energy generation; 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Legislative Assembly encourage government to 

support the expansion of commercial production of hemp on Prince Edward Island. 

 

Signed by: Peter Bevan-Baker 

Signed by: Hal Perry 

 

28 April 2017 


